
ATTENTION RESIDENTS.  Due to forecasted 

inclement weather this Sunday, the Cinnaminson 

Township Holiday Festival has been rescheduled 

for Sunday, December 17th at Wood Park from 

5:30pm to 7:30pm.  Come out and join family and 

friends as we celebrate the holiday season!  For more 

information, contact (856) 829-6000.   
 


